## WOLFEBORO ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE January 18, 1995

## Page 1

PRESENT: Chairman Shirley Ganem: Members Dennis Plante, Pam Berg, Andy Milligan, Barbara Jackson, and Bill Wiebe

Chairman Shirley Ganem called the meeting to order at 7:30 a.m. in the First NH Bank Conference Room, and said that she planned to focus on the presentation to the Selectmen that was to be made this evening. The EDC is first on the agenda at the regular Selectmen's meeting.

## WHAT DOES THE EDC WANT FROM THE SELECTMEN?

THEIR ENTHUSIASM! Members all agreed that this is an information exchange. The Selectmen endorsed the EDC's vision for the Town, and this is the next step. We are not asking permission, but are apprising them of what is going on. The idea is to revitalize what we have—not to add another layer of bureaucracy, but ust a change of attitude.

Though the program calls this "Main Street." members emphasized the point that we want to call it "Our Town" because the whole town needs to be involved in the planning and the activities.

Arrangement of the Library meeting room was discussed, and Andy Milligan said he would bring the overhead projector which the Chamber of Commerce has recently purchased.

## PLANS FOR FUTURE PRESENTATIONS

The next step after tonight's meeting with the Selectmen will be a meeting with the Planning Board, and possible dates were discussed. Pam Berg suggested a noon meeting at the Bank, with First NH providing a buffet lunch. February 6. 7 or 8 were mentioned as possible dates. A presentation for the press should be next. Tentative dates for other meetings are February 21 with Rotary and March 2 with the Chamber of Commerce.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted.

Rosemary Arctander

Next EDC meeting will be Wednesday morning. February 1. and we will make a presentation to the Planning Board at noon on Wednesday. February 8.